
 Weekly Newsletter - May 31, 2019

 

Principal 's Message
One week to go until summer and tons of fun things planned for next week!!!

If you need to enroll your child or you know of someone who needs to enroll or who has moved,
please contact our Enrollment Office as soon as possible 614. 491.8288.  It is very important to
enroll early to ensure your child attends his/her home school.  

Our office will be open daily 9:00 - 2:00 through June, if you have any questions.  You can also
email me at april.bray@gocruisers.org. 

Focus on Learning

Students in Ms. Townsend's and Mrs. Jordan's class were working on speaking and listening
skills, in a very unique way, this week.  The students have been listening to the podcast "But
Why?" This is a podcast were students ask questions and the podcast goes to answer it. Such as,
"Why do cats purr?"  Then, they have to pick out the key details of the podcast and form an
opinion after listening to the podcast.  Did you know that a cat's facial features resemble a human's
face? Students were also asked to share out their ideas with a partner to practice listening and
speaking with another person!  

Every student was engaged and super excited when their predictions were correct!   
   

http://your.website.address.here
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/manage/optin?v=001d7FaMLhABCBb8rniEQroBCTIHQbm6p_n9qjrtC3WKm70eDFr75kzNds2wRCnrJyD3LtMnhC09mvjECj6kevnDOnFE8DzAb7X1fibBzCsg_KycWPQhjphLTW_cwZHwbkB_kxXkUQ9-Smvabx76vXJ5gLEI9JmuUkT


  

Hallway STAR Award

Our students have to hang their coats and bookbags in the hallway because of limited space in
the classrooms. We noticed this to be untidy and unsafe as students were stepping over items
that would drop to the floor, so we've started a clean hallway challenge. Mrs. Bray will walk the
halls throughout the week to recognize the class that has the neatest hallway area and announce
the winning class on Fridays.  Mr. Miller our school custodian will present the award to the class
each week.

Congratulation to the winner this week = Mr. Yurasek's Class

Upcoming Important Dates

June
3rd = Field Day
4th = 4th Grade Field Trip
4th = 5th Grade Celebration
5th = K-2 Zoo Field Trip
5th = 3rd - 5th Reward Pool Party
6th = K-2 Reward Kona Ice
6th = 3rd - 5th Zoo Field Trip
7th = Last Day of School (45 minute early dismissal)
7th = 5th Grade Clap Out 

Thank You to Our Pledge of Allegiance Helpers 

Addyson Johns - Mrs. Cordell
Hunter Bush - Mrs. Monhollen
LaVelle Simmons - Mr. Eft
Duy Pham - Mr. Yurasek



  

        

artsonia.com

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!!!

Amelia Toepfer, Rehyana Sy, Makai Marshall, 
Dayvion Coleman, Ma'Kayla Davis, Evan Paessun, 
Joseph Butts, Shannon Westbrook, Hunter Bush, 
Jacob Ellinger, and Henry Ellinger!

Cruiser STAR Students
Gold STAR Awards are given to students by staff members for students who show
characteristics of being a Cruiser STAR - Stay Safe  Take Responsibility  Act Respectfully
 Reach Goals. Students come to the office and put their gold STAR in our Treasure Box.
Every Friday, Mrs. Bray picks 15 -20 STARs from the Treasure Box and calls those
students to the office for a prize. Congratulations - Dylon Gearheart, Cyncier Edwards,
Soffia Niemann, Taylor Campbell, Leos Jacobs, Liam Bailey, Rachel Konot, Kingston
Lawson, Nora Biery, Talan Thomas, Joshua Biddle, Savannah Westcamp, Ava Quinonez,
Jason McDonald, Anakin Deskins, and Jaxson Paas!
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